
Lindisfarne Methodist Parish 

Pink sheet – March 2024 

 

Your Parish Council met on Tuesday, 12th March 2024 

The following items were discussed: 

 

• Tania is away 9th – 11th April to Auckland for mandatory 

training. 

• We are grateful to Olive Ladbrook for a generous legacy 

of $19,742. 

• We are appreciative to our Outreach Committee for their 

work. Cheese roll date to be confirmed. 

• This will be a tough year with renovations happening on 

Miller Street which will affect everyone. Tania reminded 

everyone to be kind. 

• A discussion was held regarding people talking while the 

Music Team is playing. The Music Team has mixed 

opinions regarding this. No solution was found. Church is 

some people’s only chance each week to talk to others 

and fellowship is important. 

• Renovations on the Miller Street property will start as soon 

as we receive approval from MCPC (Methodist Church 

Property Committee). 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


